CPC2024-0194
Attachment 5

Community Association Response

SUNALTA

Community Association

Attn: MLADEN KUKIC
RE: LOC2023-0308

November 24, 2023
The Sunalta Community Association (SCA) is providing this letter in response to the Land Use Redesignation application
LOC2023-0308.

The SCA has reviewed the package delivered via email and does not object to the development permit and is pleased to see
the applicant continue to choose Sunalta as their place of business.

We wish the applicant all the best in their future endeavours.
Thank you,

Sunalta Planning and Development Committee

1627, 10 Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta
T3C 0J8

(403) 244-2608

www.sunalta.net
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